
 

 

 

 

Attention: Ms Bongiwe Shabane 

Email: BShabane@icasa.org.za 

PUBLIC BUNDLE       

7 July 2021 

Dear Ms Shabane 

RESPONSE TO ICASA AND CLARIFICATION/AMENDMENT OF PRIMEDIA’S APPLICATION TO 

AMEND CERTAIN LICENCE CONDITIONS IN RSPECT OF 567 CAPE TALK IN TERMS OF 

SECTION 10 OF THE ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATIONS ACT 

1. We act on behalf of Primedia (Pty) Ltd (Primedia) which submitted an application to amend Cape 

Talk’s commercial sound broadcasting service licence on 31 March 2021. 

2. We refer to paragraph 3 of your email dated 2 June 2020 in which you, inter alia, sought proof of 

the drop in listenership during weekends and public holidays indicated in paragraph 3.3 of Appendix 

3.2. We provide herewith the relevant RAMS figures in an excel spreadsheet format. These RAMS 

figures can also form part of the PUBLIC BUNDLE.  

3. We trust that you find the above to be in order. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you 

have any queries or require any further information.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Justine Limpitlaw 


